From: cconnjemez <cconnjemez@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, November 12, 2017 11:05 AM
To: Sidney Hill
Subject: Proposed Sandoval County Oil and Gas Ordinance

I am a retired technologist from Los Alamos Natl Lab living in Sandoval County for 33 years. | am very
concerned about the proposed Sandoval County Oil and Gas Ordinance.

The risks to the quality of our water as well as the threat to the beauty of our lands cause me to request the
Stoddard Ordinance be tabled.

Please await the results of the NM Tech geological study due in May. This is especially important to the aquifer
below the county.

| also request that a task force be set up in the interim to work on the issue (to include residents from a variety
of municipalities, tribes, and areas).

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.
Catherine Conn
219 Escondido Pt.

Jemez Springs, NM 87025
Sandoval County

Sent from my Galaxy Tab® A



